
From: Jim Lytwyn [mailto:pwm.mrm@outlook.com]  

Sent: October-02-15 1:34 PM 
To: Braun, Tracey (CWS) 

Subject: Dike Alteration 

 
Tracey, 
 
   This letter is  to inform you of the minor alterations, the Village of Winnipegosis is proposing to do on a 
small portions of the dike walls, on the lagoon. The intent is to place first a geotextile material, then 
place riprap material on top of geotextile. Our riprap material would consist of 5” and down, blasted 
limestone. 
   There will be no disruption to any other part of the dike. The affected areas are close to the entrance 
and service road, so there will  be a minimum of travelling on top of the dike. 
   We would like to start this project after we start our fall release, so that the water will be below  our 
working area, and would like to finished no later than  the first of Nov. 
   I have provided some drawings of the affected areas, and a basic plan of what we intend to do. Also a 
picture of what the affected area looks like. I hope this will provide you with the necessary information. 
   If there is anything else that you would require, please contact me. 
 
   Regards, 
 

Jim Lytwyn 
Public Works Manager 
Winnipegosis,  Manitoba 
Shop 204-656-4740 
Home 204-656 4765 
Email; pwm.mrm@outlook.com 
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